
DEDICATION WEEKEND PREPARATION 
Queen of the Apostles Church 

 
 

Weekend of February 15 – 16: 
 At all the Masses this weekend we will pray a prayer of thanksgiving for the 
building that has served us for 55 years and ask a blessing on its future use for us. 
Sunday coffee and doughnuts will be served in the Gathering Space of the new 
church building so you can take a look around. 

 
Weekend of February 22 – 23: 
 “Regular” Sunday Masses will be celebrated in the “old” church building at: 
 Saturday   5:00 PM 
    7:00 PM (en Espanol) 
 Sunday  9:15 AM (There will be no KidZone this week.) 

 
 The Mass of Dedication begins February 23rd outside the new 
church doors at 3:00 PM 

 
Things to keep in mind: 

- Carpool to the ceremony, if at all possible. It will assist in additional 
parking for the larger crowd we are expecting. 

- The Dedication is a long ceremony. The symbolism is beautiful, but it will 
last at least two hours. 

- If you are bringing your envelope with you, there is no collection, but 
hospitality ministers will be available at the doors with baskets at the 
end of the Mass. 

- There is a large reception following the ceremony in both the MAK 
Family Life Center and the Gathering Space. 

- No childcare services will be available at the dedication liturgy. 
  


